
ACCA BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
One of the most important elements of the ACCA Annual Convention is the 
election of the Association’s Officers and Board of Directors. The Board of 
Directors includes a member representative from each district in the state 
who will serve a one-year term.  

 

Each leader in the Association plays a critical role in the     
activities of Alabama's county government.   Candidates 
should not seek these offices unless they are willing to make a 
commitment to be an active and regular participant in          
Association activities and endeavors. Officers are called  upon 
throughout the year to represent the Association at various 
events, and it is important that all officers are available to  
travel to Montgomery when needed. Candidates must also be 
in compliance with the provisions of Alabama law regarding 
the mandatory training program for  newly-elected county 
commissioners. 

 

ACCA staff will publish a listing of all district candidates for the 
Board both before and during the Convention. An official ballot 
will be prepared for each county. Only those who return the 
form before the deadline will be listed on the ballot. 

 

If you are interested in running for the ACCA Board of        
Directors, please fill out the form below and email it to Beth 
Sievers at bsievers@alabamacounties.org by Thursday,   
August 8, 14 days before the Scheduled Business Session at 
the ACCA Annual Convention. 

NAME:  

COUNTY: 

DISTRICT: 

 

Please email a completed form to Beth Sievers at bsievers@alabamacounties.org by  

Thursday, August 8, 2019. 


	NAME: 
	COUNTY: 
	DISTRICT: 


